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Health Infrastructure  

Works notice: Saturday 12 and Sunday 13 April 2025 
RPA Hospital Redevelopment  

12 April 2025 

Construction site hoarding adjustment on Johns Hopkins Drive  

On Saturday 12 and Sunday 13 April 2025 from 7.00am to 5.00pm the 
construction site fencing along Johns Hopkins Drive will be adjusted.  
 
Works will be completed over the weekend to minimise traffic disruption. Traffic control will be in place to 
help vehicles safely navigate the works. Always follow direction from traffic controllers and take care 
when navigating around construction.  

Partial road closures and exclusion zones will be set up to ensure the works areas are isolated. A 
contraflow will be in place along Johns Hopkins Drive with traffic controllers in place to manage traffic 
flow.  

 

Key impacts 

Traffic interruptions managed by traffic controllers 

Traffic controllers on site 

Minimal noise  
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More information 

The health, safety and wellbeing of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priorities.  
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team via email 
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901. 

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these important works.  

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team 
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